
 
 
Dear Mr Millar 
 
RE: APPICATION FOR THE ABANDONMENT OF CROCKANBOY ROAD, GREENCASTLE, 

CO. TYRONE 

APPOINTMENT OF PAC TO HOLD A PUBLIC INQUIRY 

 

The Commission notes that to date only third-party representation letters have been passed to the 

Commission in relation to the above Public Inquiry.  The Commission, again requests, that the Department 

provide all information it holds on the road abandonment application to the Commission to allow it to 

progress with the Public Inquiry. Specifically, the following information must be provided: 

• The initial request from the applicant for the Crockanboy Road to be abandoned and any plans, maps 
and drawings which accompanied that request; 

• A copy of any correspondence between the Department and the applicant relating to the road 
abandonment request; and 

• A copy of any action the Department has taken to date in relation to carrying out its duties required 
by Article 68 and Schedule 8 of The Roads Order (Northern Ireland) 1993.  

 

This information must be supplied to the Commission in hard copy (x3) and electronic copy format within 2 

weeks of the date of this letter. If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me further.  

 

Yours sincerely  

Barry Fegan 

Barry Fegan 

Programme Officer 

 

  
PROGRAMME OFFICER 

Barry Fegan  
4th Floor 

92 Ann Street 
Belfast  
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028 9089 3917 

barry.fegan@pacni.gov.uk  
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Mr David J Millar 
DfI Roads Lands HQ 
Clarence Court 
10 Adelaide Street 
Belfast  
BT2 8GB 
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